

11

EATING OUT

VOCABULARY

Food

1 Which word doesn't belong in each group?



0	mushrooms fruit juice	mineral water lemonade
1	burger chicken legs	ice cream pizza
2	vegetables salad	mushrooms cola
3	cheesecake fruit salad	burger ice cream
4	chips rice	vegetables chicken legs
5	pasta vanilla	strawberry chocolate

2 Choose the correct words to complete the sentences.

- I'd like a *bowl* / *glass* of fruit juice.
- Can I have a slice of *pizza* / *water*?
- Do you want a *bottle* / *piece* of cake?
- I've got a bottle of *lemonade* / *rice* for the picnic.
- I ate a *bowl* / *slice* of pasta for lunch.
- Would you like a *glass* / *plate* of chips?

3 Complete the sentences with the words in the box.

chicken legs salad lemonade
cream strawberries tomato

- _____ comes from cow's milk.
- I like pasta with _____ sauce.
- There are two _____ on the plate with the rice and salad.
- The ingredients for my favourite _____ are tomatoes, lettuce, onions and cheese.
- I love drinking _____ when I go to a restaurant.
- My dad always buys _____. They are his favourite fruit.



GRAMMAR

Comparative adjectives; as ... as

1 Complete the sentences with *as ... as* or *not as ... as* and the adjectives in brackets.

- 0 In winter, Russia is very cold. Colombia isn't cold. In winter, Colombia is not as cold as Russia. (cold)
- 1 Oliver is 12 years old and Jessie is 12 years old. Oliver is _____ Jessie. (old)
- 2 Jake is 1.50 m tall. Freddy is 1.45 m tall. Freddy is _____ Jake. (tall)
- 3 The apartment has got two bedrooms. The house has got four bedrooms. The apartment is _____ the house. (big)
- 4 The film is very interesting. The book is very good, too. The book is _____ the film. (interesting)
- 5 The basketball costs £15. The football costs £10. The football is _____ the basketball. (expensive)
- 6 My friends like Jenny. They all like Sarah, too. Sarah is _____ Jenny. (popular)

2 Write the comparative form of the adjectives.

- 1 long _____
- 2 healthy _____
- 3 short _____
- 4 exciting _____
- 5 hot _____
- 6 popular _____

3 Complete the sentences with the comparative adjectives in Exercise 2.

- 1 Football is a _____ sport than tennis in most countries.
- 2 It's _____ in summer in the south of Italy than in the south of England.
- 3 Trousers are _____ than shorts.
- 4 I'm _____ than my sister. She's very tall!
- 5 I love video games. They are _____ than watching boring TV.
- 6 Fruit and vegetables are _____ than sweets and cakes.

4 Complete the second sentence so that it means the same as the first sentence.

- 0 Pizza isn't as healthy as salad. Salad is healthier than pizza.
- 1 New York is bigger than San Francisco. San Francisco isn't _____ as New York.
- 2 My bike is cleaner than your bike. Your bike is _____ than my bike.
- 3 Cheesecake isn't as nice as chocolate cake. Chocolate cake is _____ than cheesecake.
- 4 The sun is hotter than the moon. The moon is _____ than the sun.
- 5 History is more boring than maths. History isn't as _____ maths.

5 Choose the correct words.

- 1 I went to the park with my *old* / *older* sister.
- 2 The English test was as *easy* / *easier* as the maths test.
- 3 My friend's house is *biggest* / *bigger* than mine.
- 4 My brother is *younger* / *more young* than me.
- 5 He plays the piano *better* / *well* than his sister.

VOCABULARY

Food

1 Put the letters in *italics* in the correct order to complete the sentences.

- 1 My mum often makes a wonderful soup with *deslono* _____ and my dad likes making *kanepsca* _____ for breakfast at the weekends.
- 2 I don't like *ililh* _____ in my food. I tried *rucry* _____ but it was very hot!
- 3 In my country we make *telmosete* _____ with *pichs* _____, and sometimes with fried *inonso* _____.
- 4 My sister has terrible teeth because she eats a lot of *etwess* _____.
- 5 When we go on holiday to the beach, we sometimes eat *dofeoas* _____ or *lidreql emat* _____.

READING

1 Read the review and choose the best title.

- A A great meal
- B Restaurants in my town
- C American food

I had a wonderful day yesterday! It was my 14th birthday and my parents took me to the fantastic new American restaurant in our town. Do you know it? It's next to the cinema. I had a burger and chips for my main course and I drank an amazing glass of lemonade that was made with fresh lemons! My mum had an omelette and a salad, and my dad had chicken legs. The restaurant is very popular. It was so busy! We had to wait to get our food, but that was OK. Everyone was very friendly and there was a band playing music!

The best part of the meal was dessert. I had chocolate cake. My mum had fruit salad and cream, but Dad didn't have anything. At the end of the meal, the manager came over to our table. 'Happy birthday, young man,' he said. 'Would you like your present now?' Do you know what my present was? My meal! My parents didn't have to pay for it! We were all very surprised. It was a brilliant evening.

Danny



2 Read the review again. What did the family eat? Complete the table.

	Main course	Dessert
Danny	1	2
Danny's mum	3	4
Danny's dad	5	6

3 Read the review again and answer the questions.

- 1 Why did Danny go to the restaurant?
.....
- 2 Where is the restaurant?
.....
- 3 Were there many people at the restaurant?
.....
- 4 Who said 'Happy birthday' to Danny?
.....
- 5 How much did Danny's parents pay for his meal?
.....

LISTENING

1 Listen to the conversation between two friends, Josh and Lily. What does Josh like eating?

2 Listen again and choose the correct answers.

- Lily goes to classes on *Wednesdays / Thursdays*.
- The classes start at *4 pm / 5.30 pm*.
- Lily pays *£15 / £20* a month for the classes.
- There are *13 / 30* students in the class.
- Last week Lily learned to make *curry / pizza*.
- The teacher's phone number is *01632 960875 / 01632 960578*.
- Lily goes to classes in *a restaurant / London*.

WRITING

A text about food at a festival

1 Complete the table with the words in the box.

American brilliant burger and chips cheese pizza chocolate cake cola fantastic
fruit salad Italian lemonade lovely Mexican mineral water omelette and salad
orange juice pasta with meat Spanish strawberry cheesecake vanilla ice cream wonderful

Type of food	Main courses	Desserts	Drinks	Opinions
American				fantastic

2 Complete the text about a street festival with the words in the box.

cola dancing hot meat summer

A street festival

My name's Mario and I live in Spain. Every ¹ _____ we have a big festival in my village. There is music, ² _____ and lots of street food. I go out with my friends and family. The food I like best is potatoes, especially with ³ _____ and chilli. They also sell ⁴ _____ or other soft drinks. We dance until really late. My parents always buy me a cup of delicious ⁵ _____ chocolate at midnight. It's wonderful!

Mario (Spain)

3 Think about a special festival where you live and the food you can eat there. Answer the questions. Make notes.

1 When is the festival?

2 What can you do at the festival?

3 Who do you go to the festival with?

4 What can you eat and drink there?

4 Write about your festival. Use the notes you made in Exercise 3 and write about 50 words.

